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Building Information:
399 Washington Street

East Greenville, Pennsylvania
Phone # 215-679-5940

www.lifespanchildcare.org
Facebook

Important Dates1 .
March 3rd-7th Read Across America
Week

Monday- PJ Day
Tuesday- Decade Day
Wednesday- Western Wednesday
Thursday- Dress Like A Pirate
Friday- Fairytale Friday

March 14th- Wendy from the library
will be coming to read to the
classrooms.

March 17th- St Patrick’s Day 

March 20th- 1st Day of Spring

http://www.lifespanchildcare.org/
https://www.facebook.com/LifeSpanChildCare


March’s Tip of the Month: Car
Seat Safety2 .

3.
~ Don't forget to check out our LifeSpan Facebook

page and website.
~ What information would you like to see on the

newsletter? Let me know at kparis@lq.org
~ Please be sure to bring your child weather
appropriate clothing ie: jackets may still be

necessary on the chilly mornings or sunglasses and
hats for the sun. Please also be sure your child is

wearing closed-toed shoes. Our policy is to take the
children outside between the real feel temperatures
of 25 and 90 degrees. Please label all your children's

belongings.

Other Information

Car Seats: Information for Families

One of the most important jobs you have as a parent is keeping your child safe when they are riding in a vehicle.

Each year, thousands of young children are killed or injured in car crashes. Proper use of car safety seats helps

keep children safe. But, because so many different seats are on the market, many parents find this

overwhelming. Help is available. Read on for tips on choosing the car seat that best fits your child.

Differences in car seats

Car safety seats are not all the same. The type of seat your child needs depends on several things, including

your child's age, size, and developmental needs. So, it’s important to read the vehicle owner's manual and the car

safety seat manual each time you install the seat. All parents can benefit from getting professional installation

help to ensure that their child's seat is properly installed.

If you are expectant parents, consider working with a certified child passenger safety technician before your

baby is born to ensure a safe ride home from the hospital.

Here is more information from the American Academy of Pediatrics (AAP) about choosing the most appropriate

car safety seat for your child.

Start your search

This chart is a quick guide on where to begin to find the right car seat for your child. It's important to continue

your research to learn about each seat you use.

Download this comprehensive 2024 Car Seat Product List for details about weight and height limits and

estimated prices. Throughout this article, you will also find buttons linking to 2024 car safety seat listings by

product type.

Read the rest of the article here at: https://www.healthychildren.org/English/safety-prevention/on-the-

go/Pages/Car-Safety-Seats-Information-for-Families.aspx

Schedule a free appointment with our team of certified Child Passenger Safety Technicians to make sure your

children are riding safely. All caregivers of children riding in car seats and booster seats are encouraged to

attend. Registration is required here: https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/montgomery-county-pa-car-seat-checks-

events-705309?utm-campaign=social&utm-content=creatorshare&utm-medium=discovery&utm-

term=odclsxcollection&utm-source=cp&aff=escb

mailto:kparis@lq.org


BRADLEY

MARCH 12TH

CALEB

MARCH 17TH

CASEY

MARCH 18TH

PIERCE

MARCH 3RD

COLE

MARCH 15TH

VIVIENNE

MARCH 4TH

LEVI Z

MARCH 6TH

COLTON

MARCH 12TH

SOPHIA

MARCH 17TH

ROWAN G

MARCH 24TH



KENNEDI

MARCH 30TH

ROWAN B

MARCH 25TH CHARLOTTE

MARCH 29TH

STELLA

MARCH 29TH

OAKLEY

MARCH 30TH

HUNTER

MARCH 31ST

JAXON

MARCH 26TH

GEMMA

MARCH 27TH

SHANNON

MARCH 25TH


